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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I have been a station officer for 25 yrs and in the brigade for 31 over that time the boundaries of permanent
24 hr firecover have not changed much but the housing sector has meaning less 24 hr fire cover in a lot of
outer areas this reform should and must go through for the safety of the public themselves and protection of
property .

Firefighters safety is also paramount for MFB full time and the CFA the reform will do just that for the
reasons just mentioned. efficiency training and protection of the community is at stake here my time is
nearly up , but for many it s just starting .

Firefighters and Melbournians deserve need this reform thankyou
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